             November 22, 2016
Dear Parents,

Hello!
Daily reading and writing skills are going great. We continue to take our one minute timed-tests in Math and are working on our “15” sight word lists. Please continue to help your child with both of these skills.  Keep up the great work and keep bringing in those sight word lists to read to me! Some children have not begun their sight word list reading to me. Please remember “Sight Word Stars” ends on Friday, December 16th. All children are to learn these lists and read them to me!
Our Thanksgiving Fun consisted of making Native American headbands and noodle necklaces. We enjoyed learning about the “First Thanksgiving” with the Pilgrims and the Native Americans. We enjoyed watching “Charlie Brown’s Mayflower Voyagers” with our special visitors, Mrs. Nicol’s and Ms. Laursen’s classes!
Spelling #13 and 3-Minute Math Timed Practice Sheets are due before or by next Thursday. Please help your child learn to read and write their spelling words. Thanks for your help and cooperation!

Countdown to Christmas Chain and Kindness Deeds Calendar:  Beginning December 1st, please help your child remove a link each night from his/her stocking up to Christmas Eve! Also, help your child complete the “Kindness Deed” for each day in December. When your child has completed a deed, have him/her color in the corresponding ornament. Have fun doing these activities with your child as you enjoy the holiday season together!
F.Y.I:
**Social Studies V.I.P. & Me Open House is Tuesday, December 6th from 3:15-4:15. Create Your House Family Project is due Friday, December 2nd.

**Christmas Craft Time and Christmas Party/Gift Exchange: Please see back of note!
Have A Wonderful and Safe Thanksgiving!!! Enjoy your extra-long Thanksgiving break…..School resumes on Monday, November 28th.
First Grade Christmas Information
Christmas Craft Day: Your child is welcome to invite one special, adult  guest to join us for our Christmas Craft Time scheduled Monday, December 19th from 1:45-2:30. We are looking forward to this time of Christmas Fun!!
*Thanks in advance for the following refreshments:

*Lacey: 4 dozen unfrosted cut-out cookies

*Jersi: 4 cans of white frosting

*Daniela: 50 juice boxes
Christmas Party: Tuesday, December 20th: 

We will be having our classroom party with a $3-$5 gift exchange for Christmas where the boys bring a boy’s gift and the girls bring a girl’s gift. Please label your child’s gift (ex. Boy from _____) and bring the gift to school by Friday, December 16th. Since special guests will be here on the day before (December 19th) we would like our party to just be for the teacher and the children. Thanks so much!

*Thanks in advance to the following party supplies: Please plan for 17 children!
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*Katelynn: Christmas plates and napkins
*Emma.: Juice boxes
*Sarah: Nachos and salsa     
*Brooklynn: Ice cream cups or Ice cream sandwiches
